Department of Energy

Savannah River Operations Office
P.O Box A

Aiken, South Carolina 29802

MAY 0 3 1988

Mr. Thomas E. Murley, Director (5 cys)
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regnlation
ATTN: Elinor G. Adensam

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
404A Phillips Building

7920 Norfolk Avenue

Bethesda, MD 20814

Dear Mr. Murley:

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY/SAVANNAH RIVER PLANT ENVIRONMENTAI REPORT FOR 1987
(DPSPU 88-30-1)

We are pleased to provide you the enclosed subject report. In addition to
summaries »” radiological and nonradiological monitoring in the vicinity of
and on the Savannah River Plant (SRP), the report includes summaries of envi-
ronmental activities on the SRP site, a 1listing of the major environmental

permits along with the compliance status of each, and National Environmenta.

Policy Act activities for Calendar Year 1987,

Questions from you or your staff may be directed to me or to J. M. Gaver at

803/725-2889 (commercial) or FTS 239-2889.

Sincerely,

R. P, Whitfielc
Assistant Mangger for Health,
EEC:SSN:DTC Safety and £nvironment
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